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"On September 5, in a unanimous opinion, the U.S. Court of Appeals for
the Ninth Circuit upheld Measure 88, holding the voters of Oregon could
keep their state from issuing drivers’ licenses to illegal aliens.

Measure 88 was a “veto referendum” on the November 2014 Oregon general
election ballot. The voters were asked to approve or reject Senate Bill
(SB) 833, which authorized drivers’ licenses for illegal aliens. The
bill had been passed by the state legislature in April of 2013 and
signed by Governor John Kitzhaber (D) that May, but Oregonians For
Immigration Reform (OFIR) gathered 58,291 certified valid signatures to
put it to a public vote. And by an overwhelming margin of 66%-34%,
nearly two-to-one, the voters rejected the bill and illegal-alien
drivers’ licenses."
   Ref.:
https://www.fairus.org/legislation/state-local-legislation/oregon-ban-drivers-licenses-illegal-aliens-upheld-court-
again
   Do not try this underhanded effort to thwart the will of the Oregon
voters. Any rewards to illegals just encourages more illegal behaviors.
Americans do not get rewarded for breaking laws, nor
should illegal aliens. They should not be allowed to stay in the
US....this only encourages more of them to enter illegally. Any that
enter illegally or falsely under the pretense of asylum should be
forever denied American citizenship and residence.
   Check out the reader board on oann.com for the cost of illegal aliens
to the American taxpayer. This is what the Oregon legislature wants to
continue by rewarding law breaking by foreigners?
This politicians think is a good idea? Which laws can Americans break
and be rewarded for. Name them!
   Carole Leofsky
   Oakland, Oregon
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